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Our next meeting is on 23rd March and our Speaker is Amy Warren who will be talking about how 
she became a Ghost Writer. 
 
The Competition is: ‘A Handmade Bookmark’. 
We will have our usual Flower of the Month Competition and a Raffle. 
 
Alison will be running the Love Food Hate Waste table and she is always happy to receive any 
donations of ‘in date’ food or produce. The money raised goes towards our contribution to ACWW. 
 
The Norfolk Federation Annual Meeting is on 23rd May with guest speaker Esme Young.  If you 
are interested in going please let the committee know.   Tickets will be £6 as our WI are 
subsidising part of the cost. 
 
The Norfolk Federation Bulb Scheme is being organised by Susan Hunter who has Catalogues 
and Order Forms and will be collecting the completed forms and payments from members. These 
need to be in by 2nd June. 
 
There is a ‘Women Walking The World Walk’ being organised on 28th April by our WI.  There are 
two walks – a long walk of approximately 4 miles and a shorter walk of approximately 2 miles.  
Both walks will start at 10.30am from the Church.  Please let Sheila Freake know if you are 
interested in joining in.  There is a small fee which will be donated to the WWTW Charity. 
 
Sheila Freake and Barbara Ives will be organising the walk on Friday 24th March, which is starting 
at 10.30am from The Bird In Hand Pub at Wreningham.  Please arrive at 10.15am to order lunch 
before the walk. Lunch is at 1pm but it is essential that if you wish to have lunch you must let 
Sheila or Barbara know by Monday 20th at the latest. 
 
The scrabble group will be meeting on 28th at Susan’s at 7.00pm and all are very welcome. 
 

 
 


